
 

 
 

 
 

 

SHARING CHRIST, 

CHANGING LIVES! 
“GATHERING, GROWING,  

GIVING, GOING” 
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THE NAME OF 
JESUS 

 
     January 1, 2023 

 

 

GOOD SHEPHERD LUTHERAN CHURCH 
320 South Pearl Street, PO Box 690 

Canandaigua, NY 14424 
goodshepherdcdga.org  

or e-mail: Office@goodshepherdcdga.org 
 

+++++ + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + ++++  
WELCOME TO WORSHIP TODAY!  As we move into this New Year, let us 
rededicate our lives to Christ, confessing our sins, asking for forgiveness and 
inviting the Holy Spirit into our hearts and lives guiding us to a closer 

relationship with our heavenly Father.  May this year be filled with 
blessings as we serve Him by serving each other.  If you are our guest, we 
pray that you find the Spirit of God alive and moving in our congregation.  
We rejoice that you joined us in that Spirit.  Please come again!   
+++++++ + + + + + +++ + + + + + + + + + + + + +++++++ + + ++ + + + + + + + + + + + + 

The Ministers The People of Good Shepherd 
Don Muller, Pastor Home:  394-7648; Off:  394-2760 x303 
Roxann Muller, Preschool Director Home:  394-7648; Off: 394-2760 x302 
Lisa Serron, Office Manager Home:  396-9431; Off:  394-2760 x300 
Linda Benivegna, Administrative Asst.  Off:  394-2760 x301 
Stephanie Cheney, Music Director 489-4202 
Doc Tessendorf, Building Coordinator Home:  208-1620; Off:  394-2760 
Lisa Brahm, Custodian Home:  526-5267; Off:  394-2760 
++++++++++ + + + + + ++++ + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + +  

CONNECTION CARD READING OR MEMORY WORK:   
Read:  Romans 7: 1 - 7and/or Memorize:  Romans 7: 4 
++++++++++ + + + + + ++++ + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + +  

SOMETHING TO THINK ABOUT:  “Write it on your heart that every day is 
the best day in the year..”  Ralph Waldo Emerson 
++++++++++ + + + + + ++++ + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + +  

ORDER OF SERVICE Special Christmas Printed Liturgy 
HYMNS:  Blue 80, Red 97 & 70 Green  
++++++++++ + + + + + ++++ + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + +  

THIS WEEK’S LESSONS AND PRAYER RESPONSE:   
Numbers 6: 22 – 27, Romans 1: 1 – 7, Luke 2: 21 

mailto:Office@goodshepherdcdga.org
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Sermon Theme:  “Christmas Carols” 
+ + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + +  
Prayer Bid & Response: 
Pastor:  Lord, in your mercy,  Cong: Hear our prayer. 
+ + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + +  

 

Please see alternate service 
for liturgy this morning 

 
 
THE PRAYER OF THE DAY: 
 

Almighty God, you wonderfully created  
and yet more wonderfully restored  
the dignity of human nature.   
In your mercy,  
let us share the divine life of Jesus Christ  
who came to share our humanity,  
and who now lives and reigns  
with you and the Holy Spirit,  
one God, now and forever.   
 
Amen. 

 
MEMORY VERSE:  “So, my dear brothers and sisters, this is the point: 
You died to the power of the law when you died with Christ. And now 
you are united with the one who was raised from the dead. As a result, 
we can produce a harvest of good deeds for God.”   Romans 7: 4 NLT 

 
 

THE PRAYERS OF THE CONGREGATION 
 

Pastor:  Lord, in your mercy,    People:  Hear our prayer. 
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GENERAL INFORMATION 
 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS January 1 - 8 
(at church unless noted) 

 
Sunday New Year’s Day Worship/Communion, 10 AM 
Tuesday Bible Study, 9:30 AM 
Saturday Worship/Communion/Hattie Hilton Baptism, 5:30 PM 
Sunday Worship/Communion, 8 & 11 AM 
 Sunday School, 9:30 AM 
 Prayer Team Meeting, 12:30 PM 

 
 

WE’RE HERE TO PRAY WITH YOU! 
 

Now that church is returning to pre Co-vid routines, elders would like to 
remind you that they are available to provide personal prayers. If you 
would like a special prayer feel free to ask any elder following service. 
 
 

ANOTHER WAY TO GIVE 
 
If you prefer the convenience of offering your gift via your smartphone 
there is a way to do that.  Go to the Apple Store or Google Play and 
search for “Vanco Mobile Faith Engagement” (the half purple V) to 
download for free.  Then enter Good Shepherd; next tap Donate Now.  3.  
Choose a fund and a preset amount or enter another amount.  You can 
make a one-time donation or set up recurring giving right through the 
app. Select Add to add another fund or move forward to the payment 
information.  4.  Scan or enter your card or bank account information.  5.  
Review your donation summary then select Complete Donation.    Or if 
you prefer to have your gift automatically withdrawn from your checking 
or savings account, check that box on the right side of your connection 
card, “Automating My Giving” or contact the church office and we will 
provide you with the form you will need to complete in order for us to 
set that up.  Please remember that the Give Plus Mobile App will no 
longer be available as of April 30.   
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PRAYERS FOR 2023 
 

Each year, we rebuild the list of prayers for the sick and those traveling.  We 
will begin using this new list in February.  If you have someone that you 
would like to see continue on the prayer list or travelers be sure to add them 
to that list on the sheets that are on the counter by the monitor in the 
Gathering Space.  If you are adding someone to our prayer list, please use 
the Prayer Bid Sheet on the guestbook stand as usual.  Anyone added to the 
prayer list this month will be included on the revised list. 
 
 

KIDS’ WORSHIP 
 

We are returning to our traditional style of kids worship with some 
changes.  Those 4 years old to fifth grade will be released before the 
reading and will meet Mrs. Muller in the Gathering Space.  They will 
return to you, so that you may commune as a family. 

 
 

HEARING LOOP 
 

Good Shepherd is equipped with a hearing loop in both the Worship 
Space and the Gathering Space.  If you have a hearing aid that can 
connect to the loop, please make sure you have made the 
accommodation, enabling you to better participate.  If you don’t have a 
hearing aid but need hearing assistance, we have system devices that 
you can use.  Please see the folks at the tech board and they will supply 
you with one.   
 

OLD RED CHAIRS FROM CELEBRATION HALL  
 

Thanks to a donation from the Craft Group we have nice new 
chairs for Celebration Hall.  We’re keeping some of the old chairs 
for Community Room, but at some point we’ll have some chairs 
that need a new home.  If you’d like some please send an email to 
Office@goodshepherdcdga.org and tell us how many you want.  
 
 

 

mailto:Office@goodshepherdcdga.org
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THANKS 
 

THANKS TO THOSE SERVING JESUS 
 
We thank Andy & Amanda Reding and Michael & Stephanie Cheney for 
working out a means for us to share worship with this week.  We also 
thank Lisa Serron, Linda Benivegna, Roxann Muller, Lisa Brahm, Bob 
Smith, Dave Chrisman, Hugh Shipley, Glenn Banke, Waneta Ridley, 
Sharon Ridley, Doc Tessendorf, Sandy Voigt, Jacki Scheib, Gail Herman, 
Sandy Voigt, Wayne & Leslie Smith and Cindy Hemingway, for their 
service this week. 
 
A SPECIAL THANKS TO Tim & Jennifer Bentley, Peter Ellison, Cliff Nichols, 
Greg Quinn and Pastor Don, who came in this past week and processed 
the final group of new chairs.  They also set up for the funeral for Julie 
High’s family.  It was much appreciated! 
 

SERVING NEXT WEEK 
 

SATURDAY – Glenn Banke, JoAnne VanBuren 
 

EARLY CHURCH – Karyl Hammond, Bill Fuge, Scott Norris, Fred & Sandy 
Salvagni, Terry & Linda Savage 
 
LATE CHURCH – Peter & Kerri Ellison, Andy & Amanda Reding, Amanda & 
Easton Modzel, Kathy Chapman, Sandy Voigt, Marleen Beswick, Dean 
Bugenhagen, Christine Davis, Bob & Sandy Smith, Cindy Hemingway 

 

WHAT’S HAPPENING 
 

“THRIVENT NIGHT AT  
THE STRONG NATIONAL MUSEUM OF PLAY” 

 
After a hiatus because of Covid, the “THRIVENT NIGHT AT THE STRONG 
NATIONAL MUSEUM OF PLAY” returns this February for your 
enjoyment.  Offered by Thrivent Financial, a fraternal insurance 
company, you, your family and any guests you want to invite are 
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welcome to join them on Sunday, February 19, from 5:30 – 8 PM 
to enjoy all that the museum has to offer, including the butterfly 
house.  You must sign up:  Thrivent.com/northeast or see the QR 
code on the poster on the Wittenberg door.  You do not need to 
be a Thrivent member to attend this portion of the evening.   
 
If you are a Thrivent member you are invited to enjoy dinner and 
at update from Thrivent on the same evening from 4 – 5:30.  Each 
member is welcome to bring up to three guests.  Once again, it is 
vital that you sign up for this part of the evening.  Seating is 
limited.  If you sign up on your connection card we will send you 
the QR code and the web link.  If there are four people in your 
family this event is worth over $100, saved for the evening.  Don’t 
delay and miss this wonderful opportunity.   
 

 
FLOWER CHART 

 

The flower chart for 2023 will be hanging on the door across from the 
family restroom.  If you would like to have flowers placed on the altar in 
honor of a special occasion or in memory of a loved one, you can write 
them in or contact the church office either by e-mail or phone.  Please 
include your name, the name(s) of those being honored or remembered 
and the occasion.  The cost is $12.00 or you can order a larger bouquet 
for $15.  Please let us know at that time if you are ordering the larger 
bouquet.   

 
 

KITCHEN CLEANING TEAM! 
 

The kitchen cleaning team is looking to get rolling.  We will be meeting 
Saturday, January 21 at 10:00am to go over the list of responsibilities. If 
you are interested, please join us.  The more people involved, the 
better.  We don't want to leave it up to 2-3 people and hopefully, with 
enough people, you would only have to clean the kitchen once a month.  
Please consider joining the KP team.   
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SUPPORT 
 

A THOUGHT FROM THE PRAYER TEAM 
“Sharing Christ, Changing Lives!” 

 

In ancient times an adopted child received a new identity. Any prior 
commitments, responsibilities and debts were erased. New rights and 
responsibilities were taken on.  As we step into the new year let us no 
longer remember the past and look towards the future, as a child of God 
we are forgiven and adopted into His family! 
 
For he chose us in him before the creation of the world to be holy and 
blameless in his sight. In love he predestined us for adoption to 
sonship through Jesus Christ, in accordance with his pleasure and will”  
 Ephesians 1:4-5 
 

 
 

OFFERING ENVELOPES FOR 2023 
 

Like many things in life right now, offering envelopes for 2023 have not 
yet come in.  At the usher station you will find an envelope with a label 
on it, asking for your name and the amount you’re offering.  Please put 
those two pieces of information on it and we’ll be able to credit you for 
your giving.  Thank you for your patience.   
 
 

EUCHARISTIC MINSTERS 
 
People in our congregation take communion to those who are 
homebound are called Eucharistic ministers.  They generally have one 
person each month, whom they have to see.  It is an incredibly 
rewarding ministry.  One of the reasons for that is that the folks you visit 
hunger for the touch and contact with other members of the 
congregation.  f you would like to know more about this ministry, sign up 
on your connection card and pastor will be in touch with you.   
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DO YOU HAVE ANY OF THESE SKILLS? 
 

Do you have a working knowledge of plumbing and electrical systems?  
Would you be willing to add your name to a list of people we can call 
when there is a problem at church?  If so, please sign up on your 
connection card.  The help that is needed ranges from simply changing 
an overhead lightbulb to repairing a bathroom sink.  Thank you for your 
consideration.  Perhaps you’re an all-around handyman.  Your offer of 
any of these can be a great help to our church.   
 
 

CCIA NEEDS 
 

Many in our community are finding it hard to feed their families.  Please 
consider picking up some items to donate the next time you’re shopping. 
 
Also, this year CCIA is gathering coats for this winter.  If you find that you 
have more coats that you need, please considering donating one, or 
more, to help our neighbors, who may not have any, stay warm this 
winter.  All sizes are welcome, but they are in particular need of XL and 
larger for both men and women. 
 

 

“GO” CAMPAIGN CONTRIBUTIONS 
 
When making a “Go” campaign contribution, please use a campaign 
envelope or make sure you note on the memo line of your check that it 
is for the campaign.  Please write your name on the envelope so that we 
can give you the proper credit.  Additional envelopes are available at the 
Usher Station in the Gathering Space.  We thank everyone who has made 
a contribution to this campaign.  Thank you for your continued support. 

 
CARING NOTES 

 
“Carry each other’s burdens, and in this way you will fulfill the law of Christ.”   
Galatians 6:2 
 
Gary Paradise, (spouse Colleen) as they deal with health issues: 

5512 Rossier Rd, Canandaigua, NY 14424 
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Leon & Theresa Pfuntner as they both deal with health issues: 
4890 County Rd 37, Hemlock, NY 14466 

 
Jill Wood, (spouse Woody) as they deal with health issues: 

46 C Holiday Harbor, Canandaigua, NY 14424 
 
Shirley Murphy as she deals with health issues: 

1301 Stoney Way, Farmington, NY 14425 
 

Donna Allhusen, daughter of Mary, as she recovers from liver transplant 
surgery: 

6220 S.W. 56th Street, Davie, FL 33314 
 
Delores Furnum as she deals with health issues: 

66 East St., Canandaigua, NY 14424 
 

Marlene Pawlukewicz, (spouse, Joe) as she deals with health issues: 
5777 Bonnie Brae Circle, Farmington, NY 14425 

 
Barb Schneider as she recovers from surgery: 

5768 Bonnie Brae Circle, Farmington, NY 14425 
 

Cindy Hemingway, (spouse, Steve,) at the death of her uncle Jim Stanley: 
5544 Holtz Rd, Farmington, NY 14425 

 
Mary Ann Menge, for continuing health concerns: 

175 Clark Meadows, Canandaigua, NY 14424 
 
Don & Gayle Hendershot, at the death of Gayle’s uncle Abe: 

8 Chosen Spot Apts, Canandaigua, NY 14424 
 
Terry Henninger, at the death of his former wife, Beverly: 

80 Parrish St. Apt 201, Canandaigua, NY 14424 
 

Dick Stell, at the death of his wife, Brenda and brother, Fred:    
2307 Hammocks Dr., Canandaigua, NY 14424 

 
Fran & Marlene Beswick at the death of Fran’s sister, Karen Broomfield, 

5784 Dalton Dr., Farmington, NY 14425 
 



 11 

Lori Burk, Sharon Ridley & Delores Furnum at the death of Lori’s sister, 
Sharon & Delores’s niece, Julie Fox-High: 
 Lori:  3762 Lake to Lake Rd, Stanley, NY 14561 
 Sharon:  3135 State Rd 21 South, Canandaigua, NY 14424 
 Delores:  66 East St., Canandaigua, NY 14424 

 

THE PRAYERS OF THE CONGREGATION 
 
PRAYER BIDS FOR THOSE WHO ARE SICK  (Jan. 1, 2023) 
 
Connected to Good Shepherd directly:   
 

John Keller & Leon & Theresa Pfuntner & Kyrsten Scheib & Jan 
Lockwood & Jacki Scheib & Barb Schneider & Greg Quinn & Dean 
Bugenhagen & Bill & Jill Wood & Gary Paradise & Wayne & Leslie Smith 
& Terry Henninger & Delores Furnum & Cheryl Galvani Deutschlander 
& Marlene Pawlukewicz & Carol Gantz & Derek, Harlan & Levon 
Pittenger & Ellen Bischoff & Jessie Pruden & Sue Sterling & Krista 
Stonewell & Mike Thompson & Jo Ann Krucko & Bill Fuge & The Modzel 
Family (Adam, Amanda, Easton & Addy) & Bob Smith & David & Reilly 
& Daphne Figenscher & Tierney Bristol & Bez Beswick & Leslie Smith & 
Dawn Dittmer & Sandy Smith & Jean Bucher & Karen Lenz & Ron Baley 
& AnneMarie Snell & Vince & Tracy Romano & Donna Allhusen & Bill & 
Judy Ballway & Matthew Hill & Christa Schneider & Gary Paradise & 
Tammy Beattie & Reilly Figenscher & Jen Powell & Mary Ann Menge & 
Erik & Annika Persson & Jim Wicker & Mary Anna Chard & Jen Powell & 
Bethan Ouimette & Brenda Hoff; 
 
Connected to Good Shepherd by family or friendship: 
 
Jess Hemingway, Kristin Tysiak, Amy Chirdon, Carla Clark, Mark 
Lambright, Joy Clark, Erin Taverinia, Chase & Colby Hemingway, Jan 
Hemingway & Bill Clark, family & friends of Hemingways; Rinzin 
Wangmo, Marie Benivegna, Pat & Mark Gunn, Kerri Eames & Bob Her, 
family & friends of Benivegna’; Bob & Barbara Muller Layton Vogel, 
Warren Perryman, Ruth Boselli, family & friend of Mullers; Charles 
Bucher, brother of Jean Bucher; Bob & Tiffany Scheib, Evelyn Lucy & her 
husband, Bob Ruggles, family of Jacki Scheib; Kathy Cromwell & Phyllis 
Quinn, family of Greg Quinn; Charlene Johnson & Linda Utter, family of 
Gayle Hendershot; Julie (Fox) High, sister of Lori Burk; 
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Bryan Smith, family of Marlene Beswick; Joan Burt, Judy Overslaugh & 
Clyde, family & friend of Cheney’s; Carrie Ann Falzone, Joe & Betty 
Gentry, family of Dave & Sandy Pittenger; Becky Giddy, sister of Barb 
Schneider; Eliana & Noah, Christian Pessini, family of Deutschlanders; 
Brad Yearwook, friend of Jan Lockwood; Jeff McMannus, Chantel 
Kimbal & Char Fairman, family & friend of Salvagni’; Barbara Marx & 
Abby Coons, friends of Richard & Sudy Landholm; Roger & Sandy Lange, 
Mary Fitch, Don Chapman, Patty Colon & Mike Yonker, family & friends 
of Ron & Kathy Chapman; Nonie Wyffles, sister of Butch Brahm; Preston 
& Bonnie Gillett, brother & sister of Brenda Hoff; Barbara Adkins & 
Michael, family of Jo Ann Krucko; Wayne & Nola Zeches & Dave 
Bennett, family & friend of Nola Trost; Debbie Snyder, friend of many;   
 
Mikayla Stewart, grand-daughter of Terry Henninger; Phil Atkins, Beaux 
Button & Dawn Miller, family & friend of Annie Roxburgh; Rich Wilder, 
friend of Hemingway’s & Baley’s; Dylann Kohlhagen, friend of Joan 
Briggs; Linda & Dan Hout, family of Debbie Chappelle; Sarah Romano, 
family of Vince & Tracy Romano; Dawn Miller, friend of many; Allison C., 
Laura Freer, Judy Keilhle, Todd Fuller, Jan Poulin & Dawn, friends & 
family of Sandy Voigt; Romona Aldrich, mother of Honey Gilbert; Penny, 
friend of Honey Gilbert; Lillianna Grace, great - granddaughter of Kathey 
Drennan; Erin Smith Bernard, daughter of Bob & Sandy Smith; Thelma, 
friend of Glenn Banke; Megan, friend of AnneMarie Snell; Lamont 
Laycock, uncle of Andy Reding; Jeff Lippincott, Patricia Sarver, Shawna 
Genaway, Jim Russell & Dick Comstock, friends & uncle of Tammy 
Beattie; Shane & Tracy, nephew and sister of Ellen Bischoff; Stu & Nancy 
Schipper, parents of Christine Davis; April, friend of Amanda; Kathy, 
daughter of Nancy Kelsey; Mary Persson, mother of Jill Persson; Liz 
Sanders, friend of Laura Costigan; Louis Lobdell & Gary, father and 
friend of Honey Gilbert; Cathy Cubbal, sister of April Badger; Ron Nokes, 
uncle of Kerri Ellison 
 

 

THIS WEEK’S ADDITIONS TO THE PRAYER FOR THE SICK: 
 

QUINN DEUTSCHLANDER; KIM BANCROFT; A PRESCHOOL MOM; 
LAMONT LAYCOCK, uncle of Andy Reding;  
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PRAYERS:  
 

FOR THOSE TRAVELING:  Paul Hodges Family, Leon Snell, Hill Family, Ron 
& Jeffery Ouimette, Mark Serron, Ted & Karen Lenz, Carroll Wilcox, Larry 
Mueller, Eric Chrisman, Stephanie Kunes, Mark Carlson, John Ridley, 
Chris Morrison, Ryan Brahm, Joe Benge, Victoria Pruden, Amanda 
Pruden, Mary Allhusen, Kyle Bentley, Jo Ann Krucko, Amanda Pruden, 
Corinne Adams, Greg & Colin Sheil, Joe Benivegna, Erin Verschneider, 
Barbara Bernard, Tim Trost, Keller Family, Wayne & Leslie Smith, Bill 
Fuge, Ellison Family, Bob & Barb Jauch, Mark & Lisa Serron, Kristen 
Waterstram-Rich, Ken & Barbara Barnes 
 
 
THE NEXT PERSON whom God would lead us to invite or welcome into 
our church family. 
 
 
PRAYERS OF REJOICING: 

• For the healing of Carl & Jill Persson 
 
 
FOR THE PEOPLE OF UKRAINE and others, such as Haiti, Yemen, 
Afghanistan, Central African Republic and many other conflicted areas of 
our world 
 
 
OUR CALL COMMITTEE 
 
 
OUR MISSIONARIES: 
 

Dan & Sarah Hough family in Paraguay (friends of congregation) 
Joe & Becky Harvey family in Congo (cousin of Roxann Muller) 
Paul & Karen Hodges family in Africa (brother of Amanda Reding) 
Brian & Tracy Heffron in South Africa 

 
OUR HABITAT PROJECT AND ALL WHO HAVE SUPPORTED IT  
 
PEACE IN THE WORLD AND FOR THOSE WHO GOVERN 
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OUR LEADERS 
 

CHURCH COUNCIL 

 
Chair  Bob Smith Rwsmith268@gmail.com 

Vice-Chair  Mark Carlson Markcarlso@gmail.com 

Secretary Cindy Hemingway schemingway@hotmail.com 

Financial Secretary Greg Trost grenola.victim@frontiernet.net 

Treasurer Lisa Baley lbaley2@gmail.com 

Elders  Nola Trost 585-396-9535 

Trustees Ryan Brahm 
John Pilecki 

585-526-5267 
jgolfengineer@aol.com 

Strategic Planning  Sandy Voigt svoigt@rochester.rr.com 
 

 

ELDERS (Best contact method) 

 
Kathy  

Chapman 
Kathylchapman 

@yahoo.com 
Gail 

Herman 
585-455-0990  

Text O.K. 

Peter  
Ellison 

585-298-4487 Richard 
Landholm 

Rlandholm 
@usa.net 

Karyl  
Hammond 

Khammon2 
@rochester.rr.com 

Jenny  
Tessendorf 

Tessendorfje 
@gmail.com 

Nola Trost 
585 396-9535 

 
 

GO CAMPAIGN LEADERS 
Campaign Director Jenny 

Tessendorf 
396-5813 

Prayer Director Kathey Drennan KathrynDrennan@Rochester.rr.com 

Campaign  
Coordinator 

John  
Pilecki 

jgolfengineer@aol.com 

Communications 
Director 

Cheryl 
Deutschlander 

galvani.cheryl@yahoo.com 
 

Impact Directors Reilly Figenscher 
Tierney Bristol 

 

figenscherr@canandaiguaschools.org 

tierney.bristol@yahoo.com 

 
 
 

mailto:Rwsmith268@gmail.com
mailto:Markcarlso@gmail.com
mailto:schemingway@hotmail.com
mailto:grenola.victim@frontiernet.net
mailto:lbaley2@gmail.com
mailto:jgolfengineer@aol.com
mailto:svoigt@rochester.rr.com
mailto:KathrynDrennan@Rochester.rr.com
mailto:jgolfengineer@aol.com
mailto:galvani.cheryl@yahoo.com
mailto:figenscherr@canandaiguaschools.org
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MISSION & MINISTRY TEAM LEADERS 
 

Helping Partners 
 

Gayle Hendershot 
Mary Allhusen 

gaylehendershot@yahoo.com 
HJAMLA4@aol.com 

Hospitality Charlotte Chrysler 
Gayle Hendershot 

585 - 394-5779 
gaylehendershot@yahoo.com 

Outreach Hospitality Andy Reding areding@rochester.rr.com 

Prayer: 
 

Kathy Chapman 
Kathey Drennan 

KathyLChapman@yahoo.com 
KathrynDrennan@rochester.rr.com  

Christian Ed.: 
  VBS Leader 
  Kids Worship 
  Sunday School 
 Growth Grp Ldr 

 
Kerri Ellison 

Roxann Muller 
Sandy Voigt,  
Hugh Shipley 

 

 
kerbugpurple@yahoo.com 

ewe@goodshepherdcdga.org 
svoigt@rochester.rr.com 
ship55CDGA@gmail.com 

Mission Team Steve Hemingway 315-521-3431 

Tech Team Amanda Reding areding@rochester.rr.com   

Host Team Sandy Voigt svoigt@rochester.rr.com 

Worship Team Bob Smith Rwsmith268@gmail.com 

Kitchen Team Jacki Scheib auntjacki@hotmail.com 

Call Committee Mark Carlson Markcarlso@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 
 

mailto:gaylehendershot@yahoo.com
mailto:HJAMLA4@aol.com
mailto:gaylehendershot@yahoo.com
mailto:areding@rochester.rr.com
mailto:KathyLChapman@yahoo.com
mailto:KathrynDrennan@rochester.rr.com
mailto:kerbugpurple@yahoo.com
mailto:ewe@goodshepherdcdga.org
mailto:svoigt@rochester.rr.com
mailto:ship55CDGA@gmail.com
mailto:Rwsmith268@gmail.com
mailto:auntjacki@hotmail.com
mailto:Markcarlso@gmail.com
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SERVING OUR LORD NEW YEAR’S DAY 

 

ELDER Gail Herman  

A/V Andy & Amanda Reding 

COMMUNION ASSISTANT Sandy Voigt 

GREETER/OPENER Wayne & Leslie Smith 

 

 

WORSHIP SCHEDULE January 7 & 8, 2023 
Saturday 5:30 PM Worship/Holy Communion 

Sunday 8 & 11AM Worship/Holy Communion 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


